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Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Guardians

School closure
Reminder: The school will be closed on Friday 15th December to facilitate staff training for the new Primary Maths Curriculum.

Board of Management
The Board has been finalised and I would like to thank Marie Skehill and Paula Noone for taking on the roles of Community Representatives.

Hot Meals
The school applied for and has received notification that it will be participating in the hot meals programme for all children commencing April 2024. More details to come on this in the New year. 

School Enrolment
The school is now accepting enrolments for the 24/25 school year. You can get an application form in the office or apply online at https://www.brackloonns.com/enrolment.html


Christmas Show
Sunnyside/Brackloon NS look forward to welcoming you to our Christmas show on Wednesday the 21st. The show will begin at 9.40 and will last approximately 45 minutes. There will be some festive treats for parents and children provided afterwards by the Earl Inn.  

School holidays
Brackloon NS will close at 12:00 on Friday the 22nd for the school holidays. The school bus will run at 12 o'clock as usual.
It will reopen on Monday the 8th of January.






New complaints procedure
A new complaint procedure has been drafted and will come into effect from Jan 2024. The procedure is attached.




Christmas greetings from all in Brackloon NS
We would like to wish you a festive and joyful Christmas! May this season be filled with love, laughter, and precious moments with your loved ones. Thank you for being part of our Brackloon NS family.
Warmest holiday wishes,
Danny O Connor
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